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Introducing Umo Mobility
LTD’s electronic fare payment system is getting a new face! Starting 
July 1, TouchPass will transition to Umo Mobility. With even more 
great features, such as finding nearby transit stops, easy directions 
and the ability to mark favorite locations, the free Umo Mobility app 
makes your journey simple and seamless. Riders who currently 
use TouchPass can continue to use the TouchPass mobile app until 
September 30. Tap cards will continue to be valid and riders can 
load fare through the Umo Mobility app and website. Riders are 
encouraged to download and try out the Umo Mobility app early, 
which is available now on the Apple App Store and Google Play Store. 

To learn more about Umo Mobility, visit: LTD.org/TouchPass

Independence Day Service
This Independence Day, Sunday, July 4, buses will operate on regular 
schedules. The Customer Service Center and administrative offices 
are closed as usual on Sunday, and the administrative offices will be 
closed on Monday, July 5 in observance of the holiday.

For more information on LTD hours and holiday service, 
visit: LTD.org/hours-holiday-service

Follow the Four  
and Get Vaccinated
How can we defeat a fatal foe that cannot be seen? 
Become a Vax hero and join Vaxana & Vaximilian in 
their quest to save the planet! By knowing the facts and 
following the guidelines, we can close the book on this 
story of chaos and mayhem and crush COVID!

Learn more at: welcomevax.org

COVID-19 Updates
As part of our health-first approach, LTD encourages all passengers to take the necessary precautions to stay 
healthy during the COVID-19 pandemic. LTD has adhered to all guidance from health authorities throughout 
the pandemic response and carefully monitors changes at the federal, state and local levels. Recently 
released Center for Disease Control (CDC) recommendations allow for people who are fully vaccinated to not 
wear masks or practice social distancing in many public places, with the exception of public transportation, 
hospitals, long-term care facilities, and correctional facilities. Passengers riding LTD buses are still required 
to wear a mask covering their nose and mouth and observe social distancing guidelines according to new 
recommendations released by the CDC on Thursday, May 13, 2021.

For the most up-to-date information on COVID-19 safety measures, visit: LTD.org/covid-19
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